
Mid-West, as a whole we accomplished our first of many targets dates! Special thanks to 

Montana, Oklahoma, Kansas, Colorado, Texas, and North Dakota for surpassing the 10% goal. 

Great job team! 

 

The next target date is October 12th for 25%, Montana is out early already meeting the target, 

with Oklahoma and Kansas following closely behind. Let's see if we can add 2 more 

detachments to the list for October, giving us a total of 8! 

 

Again great job to all and looking forward to a very strong year!  
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